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Girls Track Meet 

Come out and support our Girls Track team as they 

begin their season at home vs Potomac Shores. The 

meet will be Tuesday 9/13. Tickets will be $1 for 

students and $3 for adults cash only. ATMs can be 

found at the CVS across Panther Pride Drive. All athletic 

events are scheduled to start at 5:15 PM but will vary 

depending on bus arrival times. Concessions will be 

available! 

 Boys Soccer Game 

Roll Pride! Let’s show our Pride travels when our 

Boys Track team begins their season on the road 

at Rippon. The game will be Wednesday 9/14. 

Tickets will be $1 for students and $3 for adults 

cash only.  All athletic events are scheduled to start 

at 5:15 PM but will vary depending on bus arrival 

times.  

Volleyball Game 

Roll Pride! Let’s show our Pride travels when our 

Volleyball team begins their season on the road at 

Rippon. The game will be Wednesday 9/14. Tickets 

will be $1 for students and $3 for adults cash only.  

All athletic events are scheduled to start at 5:15 

PM but will vary depending on bus arrival times.  

 

Pick up 

Panther Parents! We would like to thank you for all you 

do to allow your child to participate in athletics. We 

understand that there’s a lot of work that goes into being 

a student athlete which means there’s also a lot of work 

that goes into parenting one. We would like to remind 

our parents of student athletes that practice ends at 

5PM and we advise parents to arrive by 4:45 PM to beat 

traffic that may build up. Consistent tardiness with pick 

up may result in an athlete being unable to participate in 

sports.  


